Home & Schal
Association

HSA Nominations and Election Announcement

The current HSA has positions available if interested on our Executive
Board. Some of Jamison Elementary Executive Board has completed their
limit of two years terms. Those positions are, President, 1 VP Position, Co-
Secretary and Treasurer. According to Article X Nominations and
Elections, of our current By-Laws, we the EB need to make available to our
General Membership any position(s) open after the typical two year term.

Effective April 1, 2015 these positions are being posted as available. This is
to be at a minimum of thirty days (30) prior to the election in May of 2015.
The EB has formed a Nominating Committee of one EB member, and two
General members which sole function is to collect the nominee(s) and
present them to the EB and Mr. Croyle for review. In the event that two
people are seeking the same position a vote will take place at our General
Meeting in May of 2015. If no one seeks said position(s) then the current
person holding that position will hold a term of only one year moving
forward. The Executive Board member on the Nominating Committee is
Jennifer O’Donnell; she can be reached via e-mail with any candidates or
questions. jennodonnell93@gmail.com

If interested in being a member of the nominating committee or on the EB
please contact Jenn directly. Thank you for your consideration.



